
 

Quarter Primary School Open Afternoon 

 

We would like to invite parents/carers to our open afternoon on  

Wednesday 13th September 2023  

between 2pm and 2:50pm.  

 

This is an opportunity to visit your child’s class, meet the teacher 

and see some of the learning activities on offer. Drop in at any time 

between 2pm and 2:50pm and let your child show you around their 

classroom.  

 

*We kindly ask that a maximum of 2 adults per pupil attend the 

Open Afternoon to help us reduce overcrowding in the classrooms* 

 

P1 Parent Workshop 

During the open afternoon, Miss McKissock will be running a short 

workshop for our P1 parents to introduce you to phonics, reading and 

how you can support them with their homework. You can join these 

workshops at 2:10pm or 2:30pm in the spare classroom downstairs. 

 


